FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF LAW ENFORCEMENT
INVESTIGATIVE REPORT

On Monday, April 2, 2012, Special Agent (SA) John Batchelor traveled to the Sanford Police
Department (SPD) and met with Dale Gilbreath, Investigator for the Fourth Judicial Circuit. The
purpose for the meeting was to speak with those members of SPD, who was either on scene or
working the evening of February 28, 2012. This event was completed in furtherance of the
investigation into the February 26, 2012, shooting death of Trayvon Martin.

During the meeting, SA Batchelor and Investigator Gilbreath spoke too all officers that had
involvement in the case, confirming the completenes and accuracy of their written reports.

Case Number: QR-01-0071 Serial #: 42

Author: Batchelor, John Allen Office: Orlando

Activity Start Date: 04/02/2012 Activity End Date:04/02/2012
Approved By: Lee, David M.

Description:Follow up meeting with Sanford Police Department personnel

THIS REPORT IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE AGENCY TO WHICH IT WAS
DISSEMINATED AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS EITHER PRIVILEGED OR
CONFIDENTIAL AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. ITS
CONTENTS ARE NOT TO BE DISTRIBUTED OUTSIDE YOUR AGENCY.

The information in this report contains information about a JUVENILE that may be privileged or

confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.
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